
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 1 Week 5    2 March 2018 
Principal’s Message 
All schools try to acknowledge and reward good student 
behaviour. Here at MGPS, we have lots of strategies in place 
to reward students who comply with our school beliefs. Our 
school’s PBL team coordinates all the positive systems, 
under the leadership of our Assistant Principal, Donna 
Deehan. We are commencing fortnightly prize draws for 
students who are doing the right thing. We also will be 
having bigger prize draws at the end of term, once again to 
acknowledge students who are doing the right thing, 
following our school beliefs and being good citizens of 
Manning Gardens Public School. 
Thank you to everyone who visited our school for our first 
Free Lunch Friday. This community engagement initiative 
was an overwhelming success! 
Stay Strong!     Paul Sortwell 

 
 

A Reminder about Bike and Scooter Safety 
I am asking all parents to ensure they follow the laws of 
NSW in regard to riding bikes and scooters. Please do not let 
your child ride a bike or scooter to school without a helmet. 
Not only are you breaking the law, you are putting your 
child at risk of brain injuries should they have an accident. 
Our school policy is that no child under 10 years of age can 
ride a bike or scooter to school. Parents please don’t put 
your precious children at risk.  

 

 
 

 
Happy students 

 

  
Free Lunch Friday 

 
 

 

 
We wear sports uniform on Friday 
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No NUTS at School, Okay! 
We have students with nut allergies attending our 
school. Please do not send your child to school with 
items that contain nuts or traces of nuts. As a 
school we want to keep all students safe!  

 
 

NAPLAN Testing for Years 3 and 5 Students 
Students in Years 3 and 5 will be sitting the NAPLAN 
examination in Term 2. There is an information 
sheet attached to this newsletter. Some students at 
our school will be exempt from sitting these tests. 
Your child’s class teacher will contact you. 

 
 

School Attendance Policy 
When a student is away from school for more than 
2 days, class teachers will try to contact parents to 
enquire about the absence. We are required to do 
this. It is the responsibility of parents to advise the 
school when their children are away from school. 

 

Compliments and Complaints 
We appreciate your feedback on our performance 
as a school. This may be positive feedback or you 
may wish to complain about something that is an 
issue for you. Forms can be found in our school 
office or can be obtained from our school principal. 
You can also speak with your child’s class teacher or 
our deputy, Kelly Bryden, or assistant principals, 
Alison Trudgeon or Anne-Maree Ross. This is your 
school and you can have a say at any time. Our 
school phone number is 6552-6333 and our school 
office is open 8.30-3.30pm every day. 
 
 

 
 



 
 

  
 


